
 
No meetings were held in April due to lack of attendance.  

 
May 8, 2007 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:15pm at the Western Sizzlin’  
Restaurant. 
The following people were in attendance: Brianna, Talorgen, Miriel, 
Wynne and Fergus.  
After welcoming those present, the reports below were given. 
 
*Seneschal’s Report:* 
 This is the first meeting in 3 months. Since that time, we have 
had canton members  that have been involved working several events, 
including Coronation and Crown. At  Coronation, Katerina was awarded an 
Opal. At Crown, Jonathan was awarded an Opal for  his poetry. Also 
at Crown, Bryan made it to the final four in the tourney and Jonathan 
 made the finals.  
 Vivat to both! 
 
*Exchequer’s Report:* 
 Susanna couldn’t be here, but reported no changes since last 
month. 
 
*MoAS’ Report:* 
 Not present – sent no report. 
 
*Herald’s Report:* 
 The new triton is trying to revitalize the office. If anyone 
wants to learn to become  a herald or need help with heraldry, 
please talk to Tal 
 
*Chatelaine’s Report:* 
 Position open. Wynne announced her intent to warrant for the 
Chatelaine’s office. 
 
*Old Business:* 
 None was brought forth. 
 
*New Business:* 
 The event bid process is long and cumbersome. It has been asked 
that we discuss the  possibility of deleting it from the financial 
policy completely or replacing it with a  much simpler process. After 
discussion, it was unanimously voted to totally abolish  the event 
bid process. 
 
 Inn on the Road 2008 – Nicole is hoping to put in a bid for Inn on 
the Road 2008. Any one else interested in bidding, please do so. 
 
 Flight of the Falcon 2008 – it is not too late to put in a bid for 
the event and get  it spiked. This would insure the date we want 
for next year. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm. 
 
 


